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Dear St. Joseph the Worker School Family, 
 
Good afternoon and happy Monday.  We would like to start by extending a huge thank you to all the 
families who participated in our Gala Survey.  We had nearly 100% family response rate.  After 
reviewing all of the survey responses, we found the vast majority of families have expressed reticence 
to have an in-person event due to COVID-19.  We have listened to your concerns and switched to a 
Virtual Gala again this year.  This change will permit for 100% family participation in our biggest 
fundraiser of the year.  More information regarding the format of this amazing event will be released 
by the end of September with tickets going on sale the beginning of October.  Should you have any 
questions or concerns related to this change please feel free to contact us at 
fundraising.sjw@gmail.com. 
 
Take care and God Bless, 
 
Guardians Gala Committee 
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